

Dear Community,

I am writing to inform you that, although I am still committed to running for the St. Lucie County School Board, I have made the decision to temporarily withdraw from the race. This decision has been made in order to prioritize my health and well-being, as well as to focus on my family, my church, and my role as CEO of St. Lucie Helping Hands.

Rest assured, I am fully dedicated to serving the people of St. Lucie County, and I will be back in the race in 2025. I am confident that, with your support, I will be able to make a positive impact on the education system as a member of the school board.

In the meantime, I kindly ask for your understanding and support as I work towards improving my health. Your encouragement and well wishes are greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your continued trust and confidence in me. Together, we can make a difference in St. Lucie County.

Sincerely,

Dr. Walter Campbell, Ph.D.

Drwlcampbell85@gmail.com • (772) 480-5112 • "Together we can be the change"